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Dear Parent/Guardian:

Washington Eye Care Center has graciously offered to provide free vision screenings to all of our Highland Elementary students on November 6th, 2018.  If you do not wish for your child to participate, please sign and return this sheet to the office by November 5th.

 A vision screening requirement has been passed by the Iowa Department of Public Health (IDPH) for all Kindergarten and 3rd Graders.
Eyes quickly change in elementary and this concern has generated this requirement.
Kindergarten Screenings:  A screening will be counted if it is done no earlier than 1 year before and no later than 6 months after school starts.
3rd Grade Screenings:  A screening will be counted if it is done no earlier than 1 year before and no later than 6 months after school starts.

The vision screening provided by Washington Eye Care Center will meet the new IDPH vision guidelines for your Kindergartener and 3rd Grader.  If you do not want your K or 3rd grader to participate, you will to provide proof of a valid vision screening.

Thank you for your assistance in completing this. If you have questions feel free to contact me.

Shawn Loy RN, School Nurse
sloy@highland.k12.ia.us


 *I do NOT want my child to participate in this vision screening.

__________________________________________ _____________________________
         Child’s Name & Grade					Parent Signature & Date
